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Attention: Rose Mal')' Elmo 

June 25, 1954 

The subject attached •otficial Use 0n.17• report (including supple~enta) 
was transmitted to this ottice b7 Dr. Dunh&11 tor forwarding to Chalk 

• River tor use during Yi.sits by Drs. Dunham and llebel to Chalk River 
for discussion with the Canadian Medical group. We have received an 
indication through Dr. Langmuir•• ottice that the Chalk River group 
is veey- anxious to obtain copies ot the aubject report. It would be 
appreciated; therefore, it 8 copies ot thia report could be prepared 
for torwarding to this ottice tor distribution to the Canadian ·and 
3ritish Atomic Energy CCIMdssion projects. 
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As stated above 
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